“It is disappointing that the Administration would seek to hire an organization such as ACORN to assist with the national census.  Having a history of committing voter fraud, ACORN cannot be trusted to compile impartial data for the census process.  On the heels of the White House seeking to internalize the U.S. Census Bureau, it appears that this Administration is intent on undermining and influencing the national census for political purposes,” said Heller.     
